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Bailey's FHAi chapter was 
hostess this month to the 
Nash-Franklin annual Bi- 
Coianty Rally.
Registration was from 
900 to 10:00. After cach 
student registered, she 
went into the auditorium 
for a program presented by 
students from Bailey and 
Mt* Pleasant and Mrs. Lee 
Strickland and her son 
from Wilson.

OPENING MEETING 
The meeting began at 
10:00 with Rose Manning, 
the president of the bi­
county organization, pre­
siding. Patricia Dew, Bai­
ley's FHA president, and 
Principal M. ¥. Weaver ex­
tended a welcome to the 
group.
Spring Pfope High School 
gave the devotion, follow­
ed by the reading of the 
minutes and a report of 
the treasurer by Helen 
Hathaway, secretary and 
treasxirer.

CANDIDATES 
Next came the presenta­
tion of candidates by 
their campaign managers 
with Red Oak in charge. 
Jean Faulkner, the State 
FHS president, presented 
each candidate. 
Rosenbloom-Lcvy sponsored 
an Easter Fashion Parade. 
Eighteen girls modeled the 
clothes. The two Bailey 
models were Judy Lamm and 
Lane Fanner,

LUNCHEON 
At the close of the Fash­
ion Review lunch was 
served in the school cafe­
teria. Several mothers and 
a teacher assisted with 
the meal,

Nashville had the enter­

tainment program for the 
afternoon.

Jean Faulkner then gave 
the election results. Of­
ficers elected were Presi­
dent, Jackie Longj viee- 
president, Nancy Coley; 
secretary-tteasurer, Jane 
Frazier; historian and re­
porter, Ellon Chappel; and 
song leader, Connie Ful- 
ghum»

The FHA ritual closed the 

meeting.

Bailey opens hei* baseball 
season next Ttoesday at

Rock Ridge* Today week ahe 
starts her regular comty 
conference by tneeting 
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